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Introduction / Background
NIPWG Letter 7/2018 (12 December 2018) informs DQWG of the completion of S-127 (Marine Traffic Management) product specification development.
Analysis/Discussion
DQWG is invited by NIPWG to submit their findings at the earliest convenience.
In consideration of IHO Res. 2/2007 (under revision), the Product Specification files and collected feedback have been uploaded on the NIPWG Product Specification site:
https://www.iho.int/mtg_docs/com_wg/NIPWG/NIPWG_Misc/NIPWG_ProdSpecs.htm and is available for download.
Conclusions
Any conclusions that may be drawn from the analysis/discussion.
Recommendations
DQWG is invited to review this Product Specification and associated documents in line with paper DQWG14-07A.
Justification and Impacts

Action Required of Data Quality Working Group
The DQWG is invited to:
a.	note this report;
b.	take the appropriate actions.


